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However you are planning to enjoy your winter break, you should
be aware of new travel guidelines.

A new Travel Advisory was issued by the Governor on 12/18/20
and is effective immediately. Anyone traveling into Connecticut
from a state or territory, other than New York, New Jersey, or
Rhode Island, or from a country other than the United States, is
directed to self-quarantine for a 10-day period from the time of
last contact within the identified state or country.

There are several very important points in this new advisory:

e This applies to all foreign and domestic travel that is 24 hours
or longer with the exception of travel to NY, NJ and RI.

e The quarantine is now 10 days long.

e Individuals may continue to test out of travel quarantine and
all tests - with the exception of COVID-19 antibody tests -
may be used. Testing may happen 72 hours prior to leaving
the travel destination or upon arrival in CT. You cannot test
out prior to leaving CT if your trip to an affected state is less
than 72 hours and more than 24 hours.

o All test results and other documentation must still be
submitted to the state. Violations may still be reported.

The CDC has more information at COVID-19: Holiday Celebrations.



https://portal.ct.gov/coronavirus/travel
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-coping/holidays.html

